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Glenys Yates

From: Fiona Hill [fiona@thebyre. me.uk]

Sent: 08 July 2014 12:24

To: Development Management

Subject: 14/00613/CUT - Land off Kirk Balk Lane, Claxton

Dear Sir/Madam

The Parish Council met last night and discussed this planning application.

There are no objections as the proposal seems logical for the future of the farm.

However it was felt that it is important to protect land against unnecessary building, so the development should
remain as a facility for farming.

Yours faithfully

Fiona Hill
Parish Clerk

Claxton & Sand Hutton Parish Clerk




